
I am writing because I oppose the renewal of Liz Barney's contract. 
Liz Barney was contracted to work for the county to disseminate information to the public and I do 
not have confidence that she can do her job objectively. She is not the person who should be in that 
job, and her contract is up for renewal this week . 
Her Parler account is full of racist and dangerous far-right views, including one that calls for 
Congresswoman Rashida Tlaib of Michigan's assassination. She believes Donald Trump won the 
election (including California, by the way) and that mask-wearing is a symbol of ANTIFA. 
Mask wearing isn’t a political statement or choice, it’s a matter of Public Health. 
Liz has the right to believe what she does, we all do, but when someone works in service of the 
public, they should be held to a higher standard: employed, contracted, or otherwise. 
-Megan Wolf 
Local educator, Willits 

 


